
 

Year 5 Newsletter 
Welcome to a brand new term! This half term may be a shorter one, but we have lots of 

action packed learning to get through.  

Please remember that we expect children to read as much as possible at home to enhance 

their skills in decoding and comprehension. Reading with an adult in these times would be 

much more beneficial and if their diaries could be signed to say when you read with them, 

how much they have read and a signature.  

If we can make sure to attend school as much as possible as attendance is still an issue 

within the year group. Any time missed can be very hard to catch up on, missing steps in a 

progression of learning that may be vital to their secure understanding.  

Reports will be available towards the end of this term, detailing your child's journey through 

year 5 and any targets we may have for them in their next year.  

Stay tuned for news on other important dates for this term!  



Maths 

 

In Maths, we are moving onto shape and space; focussing on angles and position and 

direction. We will be learning to name angles and measure them using a protractor. We will 

then be moving onto drawing our own angles and shapes with different angles in them.  



English 

 

We are starting a new book in reading which is called ‘ The Fox Girl And The White Gazelle’ 

By Victoria Williamson. In writing we are going to be stepping into the shoes of a journalist 

and learn about how newspapers are structured and what makes an effective newspaper 

report. We are learning skills, building up towards writing our very own report. Some of the 

skills are: conjunction starters, facts and opinions and formal language as well as analysing 

the structures of newspaper reports. 



Foundation Subjects 

 

 

In Geography, we are going to be exploring the question ‘would you like to live in a desert’?  

In DT, we will be learning about where our food comes from and looking at the journey from 

farm to fork. In Re this half term, we are going to learn about Buddhism through the eight-

fold path and finding nirvana.  

As you are aware we now follow ' Jigsaw' for PSHE. This term sees up learning about 

‘Relationships’ . Below are the objectives which the children will be covering; 

1. Recognising me 

2. Safety with online communities 



3. Being in an online community  

4. Online gaming 

5. My Relationship with technology (screen time) 

6. Relationships with technology.  

As we move into Summer 2 we will be learning about ‘Changing me’ Below are the 

objectives which the children will be covering; 

1. Self-image and body image 

2. Puberty for girls  

3. Puberty for boys  

4. Conception 

5. Looking ahead.  

 

 Due to the sensitive nature of these topics we will send more information in due course.  In 

PE are looking forward to developing our health through different activities including 

rounders and other health related exercises.  

  

This term in Music we are learning to loop and remix music which we think the children will 

really enjoy.  

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to come and see us!  
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